ST. JEAN DE BREBEUF END OF YEAR SCHOOL CARNIVAL
The Parent Council at St. Jean De Brebeuf School would like to invite you to our End of Year Carnival.  It is a chance for parents and students to get together for an after school event and our way of saying thank you to all the students and their families for a wonderful year!
Date:  Thursday, June 15th, 2017
Time:  5:00 pm – 8:00 pm
**No Admission Fee and unlimited fun**
There will be Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Popcorn, Cotton Candy, 3 Scoops Ice Cream etc. to buy. 
There will be different games to play, so come out with the family and have a great time!
We would like to ask if students can please bring in 2 litre pop bottles and or canned chips such as Pringles, Lays etc. for a game we are putting together.  Please bring these in before the carnival date and give to your teachers.  Thank You.
As you know, Carnivals require a number of people as Volunteers willing to take charge of a wide range of jobs that involve having fun and interacting with people.  Whether it’s running games, decorating the Carnival Space, face painting, baking items to sell (nut free of course) or even selling Raffle tickets, the atmosphere of a school Carnival is light and enjoyable.
Please email us at f.andreacchi@rogers.com if you can help or for further information.  You can also send back this form with your child at school.
Name:_____________________________________Tel.:______________________________
Email address: ______________________________________________
Circle the shift you would like to work: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Shift #1- Set Up 4-5pm,  Shift #2- 5-6:30pm, Shift #3-6:30-8pm,  Shift #4 – 8-8:45pm
Thank you for your time and support. The SJB PC Carnival Committee							

**REMINDER**
ST. JEAN DE BREBEUF END OF YEAR SCHOOL CARNIVAL

THURSDAY, JUNE 15TH, 2017- 5:00-8:00PM
**ADMISSION IS FREE FOR UNLIMITED FUN**
FOR THE SUCCESS OF THIS EVENT WE NEED YOUR PARTICIPATION! WE NEED SOME VOLUNTEERS AND WE NEED DONATIONS OF:
**2 LITRES OF POP (FOR ONE OF THE GAMES)
**PRINGLE CHIPS (FOR ONE OF THE GAMES)
**BAKED GOODS (NUT FREE PLEASE)
PLEASE BRING THESE IN BEFORE THE CARNIVAL DATE. THANK YOU.
YOU ARE ALSO MORE THAN WELCOME TO DROP OFF ANY FOOD ITEMS FOR THE FOOD BANK AT THE SCHOOL THE NIGHT OF THE CARNIVAL. THANK YOU IN ADVANCE.
PLEASE EMAIL US AT f.andreacchi@rogers.com	 IF YOU CAN HELP US OUT IN ANY WAY.
SHIFTS AVAILABLE ARE: #1-Setup 4-5pm, #2-5-6:30pm,
#3-6:30pm-8pm, #4- 8-8:45pm
Thank you. The SJB PC Carnival Committee


